
From: Barry and Gretchen Draper [mailto:bgd@metrocast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 2:57 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Public Comment Northern Pass 
 
            My name is Barry Draper. I  hand built our house 40 years ago. We overlook the 
Pemigewasset River Valley. We live very close to the land. This Antiquated project will badly 
damage the environment and home we fight for. 
 
            This project continues to say “Why don’t you work with us?” The problem is, Eversource 
wants this project, NOT us. I feel it is their obligation to work with the People not just 
Listen.  DO  surveys, Correct  existing Bad Management Practices, and explain to towns the 
REAL impacts. THEY have NOT demonstrated a concern for the PEOPLE and continue to send 
“Form” letters as their Personal Outreach.  
 
            This process should Stop until questions are answered or be DENIED for incomplete 
data. 
 
                                    We are counting on YOU! 
 

                                                                                     
             
                                                                                                                                                            
We will continue to fight . We will survive …. Barry Draper 
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